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Hi Janice and Dana,
Janice, are you still the Director of Undergraduate Studies for Italian?

This note to let you know that on Thursday, August 29, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel reviewed Italian
2061 (with GE Cultures and Ideas & GE Diversity-Global Studies).

The Panel unanimously approved the course with a few recommendations:

e [t might be good to let Jeffrey Cohen (Anthropology) know about this new course since he is
developing a certificate related to food—and might be interested in including the course in the
new certificate.

e  GE assessment plan:

o Refers to earning 85% on questions: Please remember to develop rubrics uniquely tied to
the GE ELOs when GE ELOs are assessed & use these rather than assignment grades.
Indeed, there may be a difference between an assignment grade (which may factorin a
host of different criteria) and the extent to which a question assesses that an ELO is fulfilled
in the course.

o Suggestion to decide ahead of time how many samples will be collected for the GE
assessment task.

We are advancing the course to the next level.

| am including the usual reminder that the GE assessment plan will need to be implemented from the very first
offering of the course and GE data will need to be gathered. As is the case for all new GE courses, after the
second offering of the course, the Assessment Panel will ask the department to submit an initial report
summarizing GE assessment results of those first two offerings (following the format in Appendix 11 of the ASC
Curriculum and Assessment Operations I\/Ianual [p. 130]

19.pdf ). The Assessment Panel and/or our office can help the department with any aspect ofthe GE
assessment requirement. Shelby Oldroyd will also make sure to contact the department before the course is
offered and provide any assistance that may be needed with assessment. Could you please let the faculty
member know?

Many thanks,
Bernadette
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